
 STAFF REPORT 
 

DATE: May 25, 2021    
 

RE: 1609 & 1613 Duncan Street (permit application # T2021-0075) 

 

FROM:  Karen DeMaria, City of Key West Urban Forestry Manager  

 
An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Strangler Fig 

tree. Removal of the tree was approved at the April 13, 2021 Tree 
Commission meeting.  Documentation from that meeting is attached.  The 

permit states that 1609 and 1613 Duncan Street have approval to remove 

the tree and 45 caliper inches of approved trees must be planted on site.  
Mr. Andrews, property owner at 1613 Duncan, is requesting that the 

mitigation requirements be stipulated to each address.  
                                          

 
 

Standing on the sidewalk at the 

property line looking at the tree. 
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Photo of base of tree/surface 

roots in the yard of 1613 along 

fence line. 

Standing in the back yard 

near the fence line of 1609 

looking at base of tree. 
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                                                  Google aerial photo dated February 2018.  

 
 








